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Attendance Weekly Winner 
 

 
 

Attendance: Class Voyager Class: 97.50% 
 

Stars of the Term 
 

 
Discovery 
Rowan - for always showing the School values 
Isabella - for accurate and successful writing of 
tricky words. 
 

Voyager 
Rohan – for preserving in his hand writing. 
Daisy-Blu – for always making the right choices. 
 

Challenger 
Amelia – for her achievements in phonics. 
Tilly – for showing resilience in PE long distance. 
 

Columbia 
Jacob – for creating an excellent comic strip in 
Geography representing the life cycle of a plastic 
bottle.  Well Done! 
Avah – for creating a great portrait style piece of art 
work this week.  Well Done! 
 
 

Dates for your diary  
Columbia Swimming – 8th July  
Year 3 / 4 Football Match – 8th July  
Year 5 Watersports – 11th July  
Open Evening – 11th July 
Sports Day – 12th July  
Columbia Swimming – 15th July 
Year 6 End of Year Production – 16th July 
Parent Evening 17 & 18 July 
Annual School Reports Home – 18th July 
Rapid Fire Crikcet Year 1 7 2 – 18th July 
Columbia Beach Trip – 19th July 

Year 5 – Watersports 

Just a reminder to Year 5 parents that the children will 

be out next Thursday at Whitemills Wake and Aqua 

Park, the children must remember to bring their 

swimming kit with them including a towel. 

 

End of Year Production  

Columbia class have been busy practising their end of 

year production, Matilda.  From listening to the 

singing it sounds as if it is going to be an amazing 

show.  We invite all parents and children to come 

along to watch and support the pupils on Tuesday 16th 

July.  Tickets can be purchased through the 

SchoolMoney app under the shop section.  

 

 

Open Evening 

Parents are invited to come into school on Thursday, 

11th July to the schools open evening between 3:10pm 

to 5:30pm.  Your child will come out as normal at the 

end of the school day and you should enter the school 

through the school hall to go to your child’s class 

where their books will be laid out on the tables for you 

to have a look through and see what they have been 

learning this term. 

Teacher Parent Meetings 

The teachers are in the process of arranging exact 

timings for the meetings which take place on 17th and 

18th July.  These letters will be sent home early next 

week. If you have not had any confirmation by 

Thursday of next week, please contact your child’s 

class teacher or call the office. 

Year 6 Transition Days 

The Year 6 pupils have spent some time at their 

secondary schools this week, we hope that this was 

helpful and has given them an insight into what life 

will be like at secondary school. 


